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The first ballot for PC37.100.1 was conducted in June/July, 2004.  There are 154 members of the ballot group.  Results of the first ballot are summarized below:





Number in Ballot Group:	154


Affirmative	84


Negative	38


Abstention	4


                  Returns	 126	82%





Affirmative	84	69%


Negative	38	31%


–	122








Over 1000 comments were received in this first ballot.  The Working Group met in Tucson on  September 20, 2004 from 8:00 a.m. until noon and reconvened at 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM to review the key outstanding issues from the first ballot.  Eleven Working Group members and twenty-two guests participated in one or both of the sessions.  David T. Stone, Working Group Chairman, presided over the meeting.


A second ballot will be initiated before the end of the year.  In view of the extensive number of comments and the many changes made to the first ballot draft, the next ballot will be a general re-ballot as opposed to a recirculation ballot.





We have been advised by IEEE that the PAR is due to expire at the end of the year.  The Chairman has submitted an application for an extension. 








David T. Stone


Working Group Chairman
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